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569 MRS D FRECKLINGTON ASKED MINISTER FOR ENERGY AND CLEAN ECONOMY JOBS (HON M DE

BRENNI)
With reference to time-of-use tariffs and households with digital meters being charged more for electricity
at peak times—

Will the Minister clarify (a) why the government has not notified consumers of the changes to their tariffs
that come with the installation of a new digital meter and (b) if the government is aware that energy
companies are also not notifying consumers about the changes?


